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PCTI Welcomes International Visitors 
for “Close-Up” on Special Education 

 
Wayne, NJ – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – International guests from Zwolle and Amsterdam, the 
Netherlands traveled around the world in order to see Passaic County Technical Institute (PCTI) for themselves. 
Guests are graduate students at Windesheim University and their goal is to learn about Special Education in the 
United States. 
 
PCTI hosts the group of graduate students each March. These visitors in particular are working toward their 
Masters in Special Education. Through a guided tour of academic and career classes, guests learned about 
inclusion, mainstreaming, and co-teaching in PCTI’s Special Education curriculum. The event featured student 
interactions and educational Q&A sessions. 
 
Passaic County Technical Institute utilizes a combination of mainstreaming and in-class support to meet the 
educational needs of all students.  This allows educators to provide individual attention to students while 
achieving multi-level education in a single classroom.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
Photo Caption: PCTI Director of Special Education Candice Chaleff and Supervisor Sal 
Gambino welcome international visitors from the Netherlands.  
 


